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לשכת דיקן - הפקולטה למתמטיקה ולמדעי הטבע   
Dean's Office - The Faculty of Science	


January 22, 2020
Dear students and researchers,
Our Science Happening in Safra will take place this year on
                          April 1, 2020 between 10:00-14:00. 
This day is a special opportunity to present the research that is carried out in our campus and therefore is a display window of our activities.
The event will begin with a poster exhibition and will be followed by short presentations by our Young Faculty members.

Poster exhibition by research students:
As in previous years, a poster exhibition and competition will take place on the central lawn.  
We encourage every student to present a poster. Those who plan to present a poster should register here according to the instructions by 15.3.2020.
[bookmark: _GoBack]You are highly encouraged to participate in this important event. 

Hope to see you,

Danny Porath, 
Vice Dean for Research
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